
From: Miller, Tim A <tim_a_miller@fws.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 7:54 AM 
Subject: ACE Intern position open for La Crosse (Forestry)  
  
Please share far and wide the announcement for an ACE Intern (forestry) to assist with the Big 
River Forests IRA project.  The position will be stationed in La Crosse and this is a year long 
assignment.  Attached is the link to the announcement that opened 
yesterday.  https://usaconservation.applicantpool.com/jobs/1179177 
 
There will be ACE Intern forester positions at McGregor District, Great River NWR, and IL 
River NWR as well.  
 
 
Tim Miller 
La Crosse District Manager 
Upper Mississippi River National Wildlife and Fish Refuge 
N5727 County Road Z  
Onalaska, WI 54650 
608-779-2385 (office) 608-304-5854 (cell)   
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